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November 20, 2007 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21045 
 
Ref:  Audio Technica Corporation’s FCC ID:  JFZM3TM 
        TC143884 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter will serve as a request to dismiss the grant of certification, issued on 
10/22/2007 for the above referenced FCC ID. 
 
The applicant has discovered that there was an output power problem with their 
device and they wish to solve the problem and retest and resubmit the 
application. 
 
Should you have any questions or require any further information, please advise. 
 
     Regards, 
 
     Sharon Hoffman 
     TIMCO ENGINEERING, INC. 
       
 


